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DEC 19 1984

Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 29, 1984, revising your response

to Violation No. 1 of Inspection Report 50-346/84-09. The revision to your

response regarding independent verification of tagging activities is acceptable

and we will review your action on this matter during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
.

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc w/ encl:
S. Quennoz, Station

Superintendent
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio
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